
From: Licensing Shared Email
To: Stone, Derek; Robson, Debra
Subject: FW: DannyMart Shops
Date: 01 November 2022 15:47:13

From: Tori Ladybug  
Sent: 01 November 2022 14:42
To: Licensing Shared Email 
Subject: DannyMart Shops

To whom it may concern. 
My name is Victoria Gratton-Adejumo 
I have lived in Buckland since 2004 and prior to that I was a resident of Paulsgrove. 
I still visit frequently and use both DannyMart shops. 
In fact I live next doors to the Buckland shop so I have had experience of the shop being a
public house and all of the noise and nuisance that it bought. 
I can assure you that I have experienced a wonderful abatement in noise, drug smells, and
convenience. 
If I have had issues, I can leave a message at either shop for the owner and he will always
address that. 
His staff have always been friendly and helpful and very cautious over what products are
sold and to whom. 
I have witnessed staff actively refuse service as they saw children asking adults to
purchase them cigarettes vapes or alcohol. 
The staff will be polite but firm. 
They also have a great policy on theft as well. 
I support the DannyMart having a licence to serve alcohol as I am aware the staff do all in
their power to prevent sales to minors. 
Sincerely yours,
Victoria.Gratton-adejumo 
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